David J. Stewart, Ph.D.

Executive Director, Meetings & Courses Program
Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory

1 Bungtown Road, P.O. Box 100

Cold Spring Harbor NY 11724-2213
Phone 516 367 8801 Fax 516 367 8845
Email stewart@cshl.edu

April 11, 2022
Consulate General of the United States
3 Regent Terrace, Edinburgh EH7 5BW

To whom it may concern:

This letter is submitted in support of the visa application of Dr. Enga Shokry, currently Senior
Scientific Officer in the Metabolomics Technology Group at the Beatson Institute in Glasgow, to travel
to the U.S. to serve as Teaching Assistant in the advanced Metabolomics course offered by Cold Spring
Harbor Laboratory in New York.

Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory, New York, is an independent research laboratory and
educational center in biological, biomedical, cancer and plant science research based on Long Island,
New York. The Laboratory has a staff of 300 research scientists, postdoctoral fellows, visiting scientists
and graduate students from more than 15 countries.

Please note that Dr. Shokry is anticipated to travel to the United States around the dates of the
course, June 11 — 26, 2022. She will be provided with housing and food on the Cold Spring Harbor
Laboratory campus throughout her stay.

Please assist us in every way for this individual to travel to the United States. Please contact
my office if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,
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David J. Stewart
Executive Director, Meetings & Courses Program




